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To think that the oil industry is subsidized hugely, large corporations 
have loop holes to reduce their tax obligations and many other examples 
of how these policies negatively impact our economy, and here industry 
lobby government to create obstacles  to individuals to invest in new 
energy industry and in their own lives. Fannie and Freddie mac are meant 
to help people grow their lives and be economically stronger, actually 
make citizens more financially capable ? building neighborhoods and 
communities, reducing energy costs, stabilizing utility costs, and 
benefiting from fair tax rebates. 
 
The disaster brought on this country from unfair benefits and opportunity 
to large corporations is devastating and will not end until the tide 
turns and individuals are allowed to participate in the economy and 
benefit at least as much as the lobbyist-laden industries. In many areas 
of the country, including Silver City NM, energy improvements reliably 
increase the value of a home. What can you do? Start rebuilding this 
economy by making wise decisions about helping working Americans - 
getting jobs by growing clean energy industries and getting people into 
affordable safe comfortable homes. A good decision is to support and grow 
PACE nation-wide Now. 
 
RIN 2590?AA53? 
To think that the oil industry is subsidized hugely, large corporations 
have loop holes to reduce their tax obligations and many other examples 
of how these policies negatively impact our economy, and here industry 
lobby government to create obstacles  to individuals to invest in new 
energy industry and in their own lives. Fannie and Freddie mac are meant 
to help people grow their lives and be economically stronger, actually 
make citizens more financially capable ? building neighborhoods and 
communities, reducing energy costs, stabilizing utility costs, and 
benefiting from fair tax rebates. 
 
The disaster brought on this country from unfair benefits and opportunity 
to large corporations is devastating and will not end until the tide 
turns and individuals are allowed to participate in the economy and 
benefit at least as much as the lobbyist-laden industries. In many areas 
of the country, including Silver City NM, energy improvements reliably 
increase the value of a home. What can you do? Start rebuilding this 
economy by making wise decisions about helping working Americans - 
getting jobs by growing clean energy industries and getting people into 
affordable safe comfortable homes. A good decision is to support and grow 
PACE nation-wide Now. 


